
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Mr Jonathan Hogan 

Assistant General Secretary 

Mandate Trade Union 

O’Lehane House 

9 Cavendish Row 

Dublin 1 

 

 

26th January 2022 

 

 

Dear Mr Hogan, 

 

Thank you for your letter of the 26th January 2022. 

 

As previously advised, our focus continues to be on protecting the health and safety of our colleagues 

and customers.  

 

We continue to monitor guidance and Government policy and we engage regularly with our colleagues 

on the measures in place. 

 

If any colleague has a query in relation to the measures in their store they should discuss this with their 

line manager in the first instance. 

 

Finally please again be assured of our continued commitment to the health and safety of our colleagues 

which remains our number one priority. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

      

Frank Timmins 

Head of Employee Relations 

 


